
 

 

Coming in March 

Throughout next month, we 

will have a range of 

activities, arts and crafts 

and cookie creations for you 

all to enjoy. Please 

remember to wrap up warm 

for the times we can get 

out to play. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week for 

February 

24th- Tyler (4) 

 

 

         Well done everyone! 

 

I like playing with my 

friends at ABC Heidi 

(Y3)  

 

ABC is fun and we have a 

great time Isla (Y6) 

Welcome back to ABC Club’s newsletter.  

We have had a lovely month in ABC, all the children have been having lots of fun 

playing various games and creating their own which staff think is fantastic. The 

children have also been getting creative with the arts and crafts and showing off 

their drawing and painting skills. Yet again all children have been kind and caring to one 

another. 

Well done ABC. 

As a quick reminder can parents ensure that all children are booked into ABC so that 

sessions are paid for and so that we can determine the amount of snack required 

during the evenings.  

At the end of each month, we will be uploading a newsletter onto the ABC tab on the 

school website to tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club 

and what fun things we have planned for the month ahead.   
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Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance-this is to 

ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children. ABC phone number- 

01744 678614 Staff are 

available to answer 7.30-

8.30am & 3.45-5.30pm. 

 Thank you. 



 

 

Throughout February the children have enjoyed different types 

of art activities ranging from free painting, printing, bookmarks 

and building mini beasts. Next month we will be junk modelling 

and baking, then making bird feeders to hang in the yard for our 

little feathered friends. 
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As you can see above this is one of the games the 

children have made and have great fun playing the aim 

is to spin the discs trying to knock into one another to 

win points.😊 



 

 

 

               Top helpers this month-               

Jack (R) Tyler (Y6) Christopher (Y6) Heidi (Y3) & 

Niamh (Y5) 

Thanks for all your help and being kind to others 😊 



 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


